
Food is not a privilege, 
but a right. In Mississippi, 
approximately one in four 
children face hunger.1

Fighting hunger shouldn’t be a hard decision to make.
Despite having one of the highest poverty rates and child poverty rates 
in the nation, Governor Tate Reeves opted out of the federal summer 
food service program for children, or SUN Bucks, in 2024 which would 
have helped feed students during the summer months while school is 
not in session.

•	 SUN Bucks is a federally funded program that provides grocery benefits to eligible families during the summer months.
•	 The goal of the program is to help families provide meals for their children during the summer, when kids do not have access to the 

free or reduced-price meals they normally receive during the school year.
•	 SUN Bucks would have provided families with a total of $120, or $40 monthly per child, during the 2024 summer months.2-3

•	 Although the program was federally funded, states had to provide half of the administrative costs to implement the program.

What is SUN Bucks?

All states can participate in the SUN Bucks program. While joining was optional, the USDA strongly 
encouraged states to recognize the benefits it could offer children.4

What states are eligible to participate in the SUN Bucks program?




